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P.O. Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

Re: Kentucky Utilities Company
Case No. 2014-00371

RECEIVED

DEC 1 8 2014

pUBLlt- SERVlCE
C;PMMlSSlON

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am a customer of the Kentucky Utilities Company ("KU"), and I oppose
this proposed rate increase requested by KU.

A report by Energy Ventures Analysis notes inflation has outpaced income

growth for many Americans with the lower-earning half of U.S. households

experiencing a 25% decline in real income from 2001-2014. As KU customers, we

cannot afford the present high cost of electricity and often find ourselves doing
without necessities to pay our current bills.

Please do not approve this increase requested by Kentucky Utilities

Company, which if approved would only place an even greater burden on the

backs of those who can least afford it.
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